
  
 
The FAST Fly-in is a federal advocacy trip 
to Washington, D.C., where attendees 

meet with members of Florida’s 
Congressional Delegation to discuss key 
federal issues that affect municipalities.  
 
The first scheduled event is a federal 
briefing at 10:30 a.m. on Tuesday, October 
11 at the National League of Cities Office in 
Washington DC.  
 
Please respond via e-mail to Allison Payne 
at apayne@flcities.com by September 6, 
2017 to let the League know if you can 
attend in order for us to coordinate 
meetings with your Member of Congress. 
 

 
PHOTO: February 2017 FAST Fly-in attendees speaking with 
Senator Rubio. 

 

Mark Your Calendar!  
Plan to attend the 

FAST Fly‐in to 
Washington, D.C.  

October 11-12, 2017 
 

 
PHOTO: February 2017 FAST Fly-in attendees with Senator 
Bill Nelson. 

 
Liaison Hotel 
415 New Jersey Ave NW 
Washington, DC 20001 
Phone: 202-638-1616 

 
Room Block 
Attendees may make hotel reservations at 
the Liaison Hotel by calling 888-513-7445.  
Ask for Florida League of Cities Group Code 
FLCOCT to receive a reduced rate of 
$259/night + $9.95/night facilities fee. Or 
click here to make online reservations. 
Deadline to make reservations at group 
rate is September 9, 2017 and we have a 
limited number of rooms in our block. 
 
 

If you are interested in attending the 
FAST Fly‐in to Washington, D.C., call 

Allison Payne at the Florida League of 
Cities (850) 701‐3602 or e‐mail: 

apayne@flcities.com. 

mailto:apayne@flcities.com
http://www.jdvhotels.com/hotels/washington-dc/washington-dc-hotels/the-liaison-capitol-hill-dc/
http://www.liaisoncapitolhill.com/

